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Good Day all BBRGC members.
Great News the indoor archery range is now open as of Sept 25th, 2020 @4:22 p.m. For all participating members. COVID RESTICTIONS are still in place so please keep in mind we need full compliance as we move forward with hopefully more opportunities for the club and members. Please be reminded that you must wear a mask to sign for the key at Range Control.  At the Range please follow all our signing and maintain masks as and time in and out as well as any observations. Place paper in the container provided and we will place your name on the normal register. This is just an added safety measure for all.

For range use no more than 6 people from different households will be allowed in the range at any given time, NO GUESTS ALLOWED. Please do not plan to stay all day. Instead if the members show up Please allow them access and use if you have been at the range for 1 hour or more. This is not to give any member a hard time or be restrictive, but just to allow all to have access to the range. NOTE: The main range is to be USED ONLY.  The smaller range on the north side of building is STRICTLY OFF LIMITS.  So please judge yourself accordingly as we are all in this together and do not want to; lose an assets or privileges.  ON EXITING the building please use the sanitary wipes provided to wipe down any common surfaces which includes target faces and dispense of any refuse in a proper container. 

Thanks

GEORGE WARNER

ASSOCIATE ARCHERY DIRECTOR

